
 

 

                                                                                                                                                             

 

8th June  2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

YEAR 10 END OF YEAR EXAMS 

I am writing to you to let you know that Year 10 end of year exams take place from Monday 12th 

June to Tuesday 27th June 2017.  

Students are encouraged to continue to revise and to turn up fully equipped to sit these exams. 

Standard equipment includes black pens, a pencil, ruler, eraser, pencil sharpener, compass, 

protractor and a calculator. Exams will take place in the sports hall under strict exams conditions. 

Please note that school will start at the normal time of 8.35am on exam days. 

When the students are not in an exam, they will be expected to attend their normal timetabled 

lessons. 

With thanks for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr A English 
Deputy Headteacher- Progress and Outcomes 
 

 


